
 

  

Aspirations Day  - Mon 16th Oct!  

As part of our LEAP project, we have planned a very exciting Aspira-

tions Day on Monday 16th Oct.  

On the day we’ll do all sorts of fun aspirations activities and learning. 

However, in case you want to start planning ahead, also on this day 

we will be asking children to come to school dressed up as someone 

or something they might aspire to be when they’re older. This could 

be anything they like and all sorts of different things! Maybe it’s a scientist, a musician, a zookeeper, an electri-

cian, an author, a marine biologist, a baker - who knows? Only you can decide! 

Well Done Cross Country Runners! 

Thursday this week saw the first race of the Newquay School Cross Country season. Perranporth took along a 

very strong team with lots of children from Y5 and Y6 very keen to compete. All of the children showed incredi-

ble determination and stamina to push through the gruelling course. We were very proud of the children, not 

only for their running skills, but also their wonderful sporting behaviour. Well done to all! 

Date for your Diary 

The annual FOPS Halloween Disco is scheduled for Friday 20th October. Reception & 

KS1 disco will be from 4.30-5.30pm and KS2 from 5.45- 6.45pm. 





Nasal Flu Vaccines 

Kernow Health School-Age Immunisation Team will be delivering the nasal flu im-

munisation in school on 

Monday 9th October 2023. This is an 'Opt in' service only. If you wish for your child 

to have the vaccination you must follow the link below and complete the consent 

form. 

 

Link: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

 

School Code: EE142553 

 

Deadline to submit: Thursday 5th October, noon 

 

If you have already submitted a consent form, then you do not need to do another one. If you are unsure or have 

any problems, please call the School Immunisation Team on 01872 2211  

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

